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Good morning,

I am writing to voice my opposition to Bill 1 which will allow the firing of public servants without cause. I
have watched as the part of Bill 1 which would have allowed the same treatment of the Auditor General
was removed from Bill 1 due to public pressure and opposition.

Thank you for yourtime,

Stacey Byrne
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